Cabinet du
Premier ministre

Office of the
Prime Minister

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

March 4, 2021

Carmen Cho

Board Chair

Vancouver School Board
1580 West Broadway
Vancouver, British Columbia
V6J 5K8

Dear Carmen Cho and Co-signatoties:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge teceipt of your letter
of February 16, 2021, regarding the Safe Return to Class Fund.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. You may be assured that your comments, offered
on behalf of the Vancouver Board of Education, have been catefully reviewed. T have taken
the liberty of forwarding a copy of yout letter to the Honoutable Chrystia Freeland, Deputy
Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, for her information and consideration.

Once again, thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

et

K. Black
Executive Correspondence Officer
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